
 
 
 

 
 
 
Guidelines on the new procedures for visits 
 
 
In order to prevent and contain the spread of contagion by COVID 19 after reopening, the 
museum has reorganized its services and spaces, implementing all the measures necessary to 
improve them and to make the experience of visitors enjoyable and safe.  
 
Visiting hours are from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m., Tuesday–Sunday. 
 
Booking is obligatory, through our website www.galleriaborghese.it, clicking on “BUY”, or by 
calling (+39) 0632810.  
 
Visits last 2 hours, as usual, with a maximum of 80 persons at a time in order to ensure 
compliance with safety distancing in the rooms. 
 
The museum’s services such as the ticket office, bag deposit, and bookshop have been relocated 
outside, on the left of the museum, in order to limit the time that visitors spend inside the 
building to what is strictly necessary. The audio-guide service and guided tours have been 
temporarily suspended. Groups are not admitted.   
 
The museum’s entrance is located on the right side of the façade. 
 
While they are in the museum and the areas adjacent to the building, visitors are required to: 
 
 always wear a face mask;  
 avoid grouping;  
 keep a distance of 1.5 meters; 
 wash their hands often with the sanitizers provided by the museum.  

 
 

 


